
Good afternoon!  
 

We have some good news to share with you, and would also like to ask that 

you consider signing on to a letter to the USDA. 

 

The good news 

 

This morning, the United States Department of Agriculture 
announced it is extending the following waivers 
nationwide through August 31, 2020:   

 

1. Non-Congregate Feeding: The USDA's Food and Nutrition 
Service (FNS) is allowing meals to be served to children 
outside of the normally-required group setting to support 
social distancing.   

 
2. Parent Pickup: FNS is allowing parents and/or guardians to pick up meals 
and bring them home to their children.   

3. Meal Times: FNS is waiving requirements that meals be served at certain 
standard times to allow for grab-n-go options. This also allows for multiple 
days-worth of meals to be provided at once.  
 
PLEASE NOTE, HOWEVER, THAT:  
 
a.  Pennsylvania still needs the state specific area eligibility waiver for 
sites that don’t normally qualify; and  
b.  There has been no announcement on the extension of WIC waivers, 
which expire on May 31. 
 
Please share this email with any other organization in your network that needs 
to know this good news.  
 

The letter: 
 

Joe Arthur and the Central PA Food Bank have also asked that you 
consider adding your organization to the letter to USDA Secretary Sonny 
Purdue that is being circulated by the Greater Philadelphia Coalition Against 
Hunger, Just Harvest, and Allies for Children.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUjhOne8KdswQwAVKxvbXhYXrzSFSpy2-Ld7OvFk9__LzTRA/viewform
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fdrive.google.com%2ffile%2fd%2f1oWPMTrvS39iryfQvWn4ByvOpHd_Rbfwl%2fview%3fts%3d5ebda16b&c=E,1,mDEgnTHBrA5s9BKjUB5X-cFETdXrp4EgZjO_8-0Fc5QSRNG7cuv7Y-VnY2r0U6I-L4eY6KHavm1xnx4W9RKhUFcQBTo5Zf-eRxc6Jp0CJuQ8W_90TkmCFX4,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fdrive.google.com%2ffile%2fd%2f1oWPMTrvS39iryfQvWn4ByvOpHd_Rbfwl%2fview%3fts%3d5ebda16b&c=E,1,mDEgnTHBrA5s9BKjUB5X-cFETdXrp4EgZjO_8-0Fc5QSRNG7cuv7Y-VnY2r0U6I-L4eY6KHavm1xnx4W9RKhUFcQBTo5Zf-eRxc6Jp0CJuQ8W_90TkmCFX4,&typo=1


 

Many thanks for all you're doing to ensure sustainable access to three healthy 
meals a day for all Lancastrians! 
 


